
 

May News for the 3’s Class! 
Dear Families,   
 
April was such a busy month, and it is hard to believe that our school year is quickly almost over! I came 
back from Spring Break and felt that the children had all grown so much while we were away from each 
other.  
 
May promises to be another busy month with flowers, bugs, Eric Carle books and of course celebrating 

Moms and Dads!  

First up is Dad’s Night!!   Thursday, May 2nd we are hoping that all Dads can join their little ones for a 

special one on one night. We will have some crafts to do, sing some songs and play together, and even 

have a little evening treat. Dad’s night will be held at 6:30 in Room 6. We will end at 7:30 so our kiddos 

can get home to bed for school the next day!  

Next up we are very excited to celebrate our wonderful mothers!!  On Friday, May 10th our moms are 

invited to come for a special Mother’s Day Tea. We will start the festivities at 11:30 in Room 6. The 

children will be very excited to share our play, songs, loving gifts and treats with you. I encourage you to 

find alternate childcare for siblings so you can have some special one-on-one time with your 

preschooler.  

The rest of the month we will be creating some beautiful butterflies, doing all sorts of fun activities with 

bugs, and learning about things that go!  

We will finish up the month with a special Teddy Bear Picnic.    Kids may bring in a special stuffy that day.  

As I’ve had parents ask in the past – this is a kiddo only event.           

Two dates for your calendar! -    Memorial Day is May 27th and we will not have school that day. Also 

please save Friday, June 14th. This is our last day of school, and everyone is invited to our All-School 

Picnic. We will begin the festivities with a special musical performance by the preschool classes. Details 

are being worked through and more information will be coming home but I wanted to give you a heads 

up.  

As always please let me know if you have any questions or concerns! 

Sincerely, 

Laura P. 


